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Happy National Indigenous History Month
National Indigenous History Month 
is a time to recognize the rich 
tapestry of Indigenous histories, 
cultures, and achievements. 

This June, BWXT joins millions of 
Canadians in celebrating Indigenous 
voices and learning more about 
First Nations, Inuit and Métis 
communities across Canada. 

BWXT was a proud sponsor of the 2023 
International Mentoring Workshop, a four-day 
workshop organized by the Organization for 
Economic Co-operation Development (OECD) 
and the Nuclear Energy Agency (NEA) in 
partnership with the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission (CNSC) and Trent University.

We welcomed more than 50 grade nine 
Indigenous students to our Peterborough site 
for a presentation on the science and benefits 
of nuclear energy, and for a tour of our fuel 
fabrication facility.

International Mentoring Workshop

Students watching a demonstration 
at our facility in Peterborough.
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Social Media

We use our social media 
channels as a way to connect 
with our communities in 
Peterborough, Toronto and 
Arnprior. Follow BWXT NEC on 
Twitter and Facebook for regular 
updates!

FOLLOW US ON 
 

 

TALK TO US
We Want to Hear From You!

PHONE:    855-696-9588 
EMAIL:    questions@bwxt.com 
ONLINE:    nec.bwxt.com

1160 Monaghan Road, 
Peterborough, ON K9J 0A8  
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The BWXT Xtreme Paddlers recently competed at the annual Peterborough 
Dragon Boat Festival, where they raised more than $1,000 for the Breast 
Assessment Centre (BAC) at the Peterborough Regional Health Centre. 

The BAC is home to the Ontario Breast Screening Program and offers a 
coordinated approach to the assessment 
and diagnosis of breast health concerns. 

Thank you, BWXT Xtreme Paddlers, 
for volunteering your time to raise funds 
and awareness about this important 
community health service. 

About BWXT NEC in Peterborough
In Peterborough, we assemble CANDU® fuel bundles using natural 
uranium dioxide ceramic pellets from our Toronto facility and zircaloy tubes 
from our Arnprior facility. The fuel bundles are then sent to Ontario Power 
Generation’s Darlington and Pickering Nuclear Generating Stations. Both 
our Peterborough and Toronto facilities are licensed by Canada’s nuclear 
regulator, the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC).

Approximately 400 people work at BWXT in Peterborough in high-tech, 
manufacturing and administrative positions (180 are engineers in disciplines 
such as software, metallurgy, mechanical, electrical and systems). This team 
produces the fuel to power 1 in 4 homes and businesses in Ontario with 
greenhouse gas emissions-free, affordable electricity.

BWXT Xtreme Paddlers Raise Funds for PRHC Breast Assessment Centre

Interested in joining the BWXT team? 
We’re hiring!
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Visit www.bwxt.com/careers to learn about our current 
career opportunities and apply today.

Each year, BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada submits an 
Annual Compliance Report to the Canadian Nuclear 
Safety Commission (CNSC) to demonstrate that we 
have met the necessary regulatory requirements. 

The 2022 Annual Compliance Report is now available 
and can be accessed on our website here: 
www.nec.bwxt.com/safety/our-compliance-record 

Annual Compliance 
Report Now Available 


